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September 2, 1982

Florida Power and Light Company
. ATTN: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. O. Box 529100
Miami, FL 33152

-Gentlemen:

Subject: Report No. 50-389/82-29

This letter refers to your letter of August 13, 1982, responding to the Notice of
Violation transmitted to you by our letter dated July 16, 1982, and to the
subsequent telephone discussion held between J. Orlowski of your staff and
T. E. Conlon of this office on August 13, 1982.

It is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response to this
office for item A of the violation by September 7,1982.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by HCDance)
H. C. Dance, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 2
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: B. J. Escue, Plant Manager
N. Weems, Assistant QA

Construction Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector |
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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